
 
CITY OF BELLE ISLE, FLORIDA 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM COVER SHEET 

 
Meeting Date: January 5, 2021 
 
To: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
From: B. Francis, City Manager 
 
Subject: Budget Advisory Committee 
 

Background: When the Budget Committee was formed, terms were staggered.  The 
terms of District 1 (Clay Van Camp); District 5 (Rick Miller); and District 7 (Ralph 
Yarborough) expire at the end of January.  Each current member expressed a desire 
to stay on the Committee for another term. This term will be for three years. Speaking 
with each Commissioner of those Districts, they would like to reappoint the current 
members. Mr. Miller will be sworn in as the District 5 Commissioner in April, so there 
will have to be a discussion on what course of action he will be taking in this seat.  
Also, District 4 seat is open.   

District 1 – Clay Van Camp 

District 5 – Rick Miller 

District 7 – Ralph Yarborough 
 

Staff Recommendation: Reappoint District 1 and District 7 members.   

Suggested Motion:  I move we appoint Clay Van Camp and Ralph Yarborough to 
another term on the Budget Committee.   
 
Alternatives: Do not appoint these members and advertise to see if there is other 
citizens interested in serving.  
 
Fiscal Impact: None as these are voluntary positions     
 
Attachments: None  


